
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                        

                                                                                                         
 
FOR THE ATTENTION OF THE PARENTS OF CURRENT SCHOOL ATTENDERS 

 
END OF SUMMER TERM: 
 
The last day of the Summer Term will be Friday 17th July when the school will close to 
pupils at 3.15 p.m. 
 
The Year 6 Leavers’ Event planned for the afternoon of Monday 20th July is still going 
ahead, and the children should arrive at the time given to them by Mr Doidge and Mrs 
Burns. 
 
Monday 20th July will now be an I.N.S.E.T Day when teaching staff will be undergoing 
in-depth training on the use of Google Classrooms to deliver live online teaching to 
pupils who are at home.  
 
This is in response to the recently published Government Guidance stating that should a 
school have to close in the Autumn Term due to a local outbreak of Covid-19, the school 
should immediately be able to provide good quality live online teaching to its pupils. 
 
Teachers will be learning how to use the Google Classrooms Platform to allow them time 
over the Summer Break to ensure that they can use it to maximum effect, should there 
be a local lockdown in the next school year. 
 
J. Aspin 
Headteacher 
 


